
 

 
 

Date: 14/05/2024 
 

To, 
Department of Corporate Service, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
1st Floor, PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001 
Script Code: 540061 
ISIN :INE412U01025 

To, 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, BLOCK G, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai - 400051 
Symbol: BIGBLOC 
ISIN : INE412U01025 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Intimation of pre-planned temporary technology upgradation related shutdown of  

Umargam plant from May 18, 2024, for 45-60 days; No Sales impact will occur, since 
company will supply from its other plants 

 
Ref.: Announcement under Regulation 30 (3) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 

In adherence to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015, as per Schedule III Part A, Para. B, we hereby announce the scheduled shutdown of our 
Umargam plant from May 18, 2024, for 45-60 days. This temporary closure is essential to facilitate the 
implementation of automation, upgrades to Cutting and Packing Lines, and various other 
enhancements to our production processes. 
 
There will not be any impact on sales since this is a pre-planned shut down and the Company will 
supply from its other plants. 
 
Anticipated outcomes from these improvements include reduced wastage and raw material costs, 
Increase in operational efficiency as well as a decrease in manpower requirements. We remain 
committed to enhancing our operational capabilities and ensuring sustainable growth for the benefit 
of all stakeholders. 
 
Kindly take the same on your records.  
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For BIGBLOC CONSTRUCTION LIMITED, 
 
 
 
ALPESH SOMJIBHAI MAKWANA 
(Company Secretary and Compliance Officer) 
ACS-46284 
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